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sobia.shafiq@chipconsulting.org

From: sohail.ahmed@chipconsulting.org
Sent: Friday, April 7, 2023 4:28 PM
To: sobia.shafiq@chipconsulting.org
Cc: 'Rehana Mansha'
Subject: kindlly issue warning letter/Termination to SW-ZEESHAN ALI (10040762-Taufiq 

Petroleum service)

Dear sobia, 
 
 
Hope you’re doing good !!! 
 
 
 
It is inform you that safety warden ZEESHAN ALI (10040762-Taufiq Petroleum service),Territory THATTA 
under this regards Safety warden is not following the Project Policies and he also recieved 2/3 explanation 
letter and warning letter on his poor performance and his continuously avoiding the Check in time policy and 
check out policy and extra absence on site. 
 
His performance directly hit the overall performance of team and Territory as well. 
Please consider this email and issue him strict explanation notice or termination if needed. 
 
 
Today 05-04-2023 he check out from site before 04:00 pm against the policy. 
 
 
Thank you 
 
  
Regards 
Sohail Ahmed 
Supervisor 
Interior sindh 


